

Tel: 01935 474224



email: penmill@educ.somerset.gov.uk website: www.penmillinfants.co.uk

Pen Mill Infant & Nursery Academy

09th December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Pre-school Children starting school in September 2022

For children due to start school for the first time in September 2022 the closing date for parents to make an application for a school place is 15th January 2022 and the national offer day is 17th April 2022.

Please note that you will not receive a letter from the Admissions and Entitlements team explaining how to apply, key dates and where to find further information as has been the case in previous years.

Applications for your child can be made on line at: https://www.somerset.gov.uk/education-and-families/ or you can contact Somerset direct on 0300 123 2224 for a paper copy.

Parent information is also available at www.somerset.gov.uk/admissions and also on the facebook page: https://www.facebook.com/Somersetschooladmissions/

If you require any further assistance please contact the school office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T A Manning Headteacher

T. A. Manning

